
Dear members of PUCO, 
 
Having looked at the substance of HB 118, I implore you to do all you can to oppose it.  The heart of HB 
118 is the determination to stop wind and solar projects in Ohio--the very renewable energy sources 
that the experts around the world say we must emphasize to slow the global warming/climate change 
resulting from the old reliance on fossil fuels.  Why would Ohio prevent and destroy good jobs provided 
by the renewable energy industry?  I'm a native Ohioan, and I find it so discouraging that our 
government typically goes for the uneducated solution to problems, solutions that tend to be only what 
the pollution-and-cheap-labor bloc pays for.  Please don't make that mistake with HB 118.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Suzanne Miller 
3142 Yorkshire Road 
Cleveland Hts. OH 44118  
 


